Hello,

I am writing to ask your support of HB 2927- the National Popular Vote. Oregon should continue to be on the forefront of voter right and I believe the NPV helps continue that tradition. I hope our legislators will have the courage to adopt HB 2927 (with no expensive referral-SB825). To be clear, I support HB2927 and do not support SB825.

All other democratic countries have a one person one vote democracy and it is high time the United States adopts this. California and Hawaii have already passed the National Popular Vote and we should join them in this compact. We elected you to legislate so please do just that and pass HB2927 this session. Thank you!

Sincerely,

Lisa Miller Portland, Oregon